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I oppose the SB 210 bill to make in-person voting the standard practice. Studies 

show that in-person voting sees a noticeable drop in vote participation. Mail-in voting 

has allowed Oregon to remain one of the few states with high voter participation, and 

the goal of vote legislature should be to make voting as easy and accessible as 

possible for all constituents. 

 

Thank you. 


